
From: Mick Dawson <mick.dawson@nemaritimetrust.co.uk>
To: Alec Renwick <alec.renwick@gmail.com>
CC: Zoe McPhail, Kevin Lund <kevin.lund@nemaritimetrust.org.uk>, Sue Griffiths 
<sue.griffiths121@gmail.com>, Peter Weightman, Richard Branson 
Date: 05/08/2025 17:39 BST
Subject: Disappointing visit to NEMT 02-Aug- 25
 
 
Dear Alec,
 
I was most upset to find after I had travelled all the South Shields last Saturday to see how your 
volunteers were getting on with the restoration of the Golden Gleam only to find both the shed and 
the slipway locked up and it appeared that everyone had taken a break for the summer. It was only 
when I noticed the Rachel Douglas poorly moored in the river end of an old dock that I realised that 
something was wrong and I have taken the trouble to put the detail behind my disappointment in the 
Gremlin’s Tale - attached.
 
Regards
Mick Dawson 

https://nemaritimetrust.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/08/GremlinsTale-05-Aug-25.pdf

